Gas City-Mill Township Public Library
Minutes of the Budget Adoption Hearing Meeting

Approved on October 15, 2019

Budget Adoption Hearing
Call to Order:

The Gas City-Mill Township Public Library Board was called to order on October 15, 2019 at
6:32 pm by President Candace Eck in the library meeting room. In attendance were President
Candace Eck, Secretary Theresa Leffler, Member Tim Luckey, Member Teresa Fratus, Member
Mary Stultz, Director Jessi Brown, and Business Manager Jennifer Vermilion. Vice President
Carolyn Gaskin and Treasurer April Dickey were absent.

Adoption of the 2020 Budget:

The 2020 Budget was approved on a motion by T. Fratus and a second by T. Luckey.
The motion was unanimously approved. See Attached.

Adjournment:

On a motion by T. Fratus, the meeting was adjourned at 6:38 pm.
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